
INTEROFFICE COMMUNICATION

TO: Anthony Turowski, P.E, District 6 Deputy Director

ATTENTION: Jessica Ormeroid, P.E., Transporation Engineer

FROM: Adam H. Koenig, P.E, Administrator, Office of Roadway Engineering

BY: Gary L. Harrington, P.E., Traffic Studies Engineer, Office of Roadway Engineering

DATE:

SUBJECT: FRA-670-3.75 (at 4th Street), No PID

AHK:GLH

If you have questions, please contact Gary Harrington at Gary.Harrington@dot.ohio.gov or 

614.387.5205

c: CO (Jen Alford); D-6 (Anthony Turowski, Thom Slack, Drew Hurst); FHWA (Ron Garczewski, Mark 

Donnelly); City of Columbus (Reynaldo Stargell, Ariane May, Patricia Fought, Daniel Blechschmidt)

Attached are schematics showing the No-Build condition (existing) and Build condition (proposed 

improvements).

The Office of Roadway Engineering reviewed the subject report and determined the proposed 

improvements will not have a significant adverse impact on the safety or operations in the study area.

The study meets ODOT requirements for an Interchange Operations Study (IOS) and therefore is 

approved.

Multiple locations on I-670 WB and 4th Street have failing traffic operations (LOS F); however, the No-

Build and Build conditions operate similarly. The proposed improvements help to ensure queuing from 

the I-670 WB off-ramp to 4th Street do not extend to mainline. Improvements to I-670 WB will be 

required in the future.
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No-Build WB I-670 & 4th Street Exit Ramp                   Build WB I-670 & 4th Street Exit Ramp 
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